
AARI WORK REPORT 

Programme: Hands on Training of Aari Work Course 

Date: 16.08.2023 to 22.09.2023 

 

A total of 81 students from various departments actively and enthusiastically registered for the 

course. The course commenced from 16
th

 August 2023 to 22
nd

 September, 2023. 

Aari work Kit was distributed to the students and the course Instructor Ms. Sowmiya gave an 

introduction to Kit and the content present inside the kit such as types of threads, types of 

needles, the frame to carry out the work known as handler. 

  

From the next day the work was carried out in the outdoor stadium. The students were instructed 

the basics of the Aari like embroidery and chain stitching. As the days passed on the stitching 

went on like back stitch, cross stitch, running stitch, feather stitch zig-zag stitch, French knots 

etc. The students were also given homework.  

   



As the weeks passed, the students learnt how to use the beads, stones and threads to create 

unique designs and understood the different stitching techniques which can be used together to 

create the complex design patterns. 

 

 

As per the guidance of the instructor Ms. Sowmiya, each student created their own distinctive 

design on their blouse fabrics. Each student had their own way of presenting their ideas and 

created a new pattern by fusing the modern and traditional aesthetics. The students actively 

participated to complete their work. They were very happy to learn art work and were ready to 

become future women entrepreneur. 

 


